
Prelude Music App 
                 Weekly students enjoy participating in music class with 

their Fonwood Prelude Music teacher Mrs. Prill. To continue 
their love of music at home, parents can download the Hello 

Everybody App at musictogether.com/Account and enter the 
access code located in student’s blue music book.                         

                      At the completion of the Winter Break, 
we look forward to welcoming our Fonwood Cubs 

Back to campus on Monday, January 4, 2020. We 
hope that everyone has a safe Winter Break. 

 

Report Cards 
Beginning Monday, December 14, 2020 parents 
can access Cycle 2 Report Cards in PowerSchool. 
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From the Teachers and Staff of Fonwood Early Childhood Center 

www.houstonisd.org/fonwood 
Christina Jordan, Principal 

“We’re Wild about Learning!” 
Fonwood ECC is the best Early Childhood Center for students in the North Forest area because we offer a strong academic 

foundation in reading, mathematics, and social and emotional development. Visit us online at:www.houstonisd.org/fonwood. 

News for the Week of December 14, 2020 

“Paws” for These Upcoming Events 
 

 

Monday, December 14, 2020 – Report Cards 
ready to be accessed in PowerSchool Connect 
Monday, December 14 – Friday, December 18, 
2020 – Christmas Spirit Week  
Monday, December 21, 2020 – January 1, 2021 – 
 

WINTER HOLIDAY- No School 
 

  
 

DISTRBUTION OF SUPPLIES! 
(Virtual Students Only)  

Beginning Monday, December 14th thru Wednesday December 
16th, parents of virtual learners can visit the office between 9 

am-12 pm to receive prelude music books and small group 
instructional folders. Both resources will be used by students 

during the instructional day. 

 

ATTENTION: FONWOOD FAMILIES 
 

We are very fortunate to have a full-time nurse to ensure that 

our students’ health and well-being while in school is being 

monitored.  Nurse Ivory holds a very important role in 

supporting the academic success of all our students. Below 

are some reminders that Nurse Ivory wants to impart to all of 

our Fonwood families as we continue to stay vigilant in the 

face of COVID 19. 

• If  you suspect your child is sick or is not feeling well, please 

keep him/her at home. Failing to do so puts other students 

and their teachers at risk.  

• If your child has a medical condition related to bladder or 

bowel control, please provide Nurse Ivory with a medical 

statement from your child’s doctor as required by HISD. 

• A written permission from parents must be on file if a 

student needs assistance to change from his/her soiled 

clothes after a restroom accident. Otherwise, parents will be 

called to the school to change the child. A permission form 

will be sent home this week for this purpose.  

 
 

FONWOOD’S WINTER SPIRIT WEEK! 

http://www.houstonisd.org/fonwood
http://www.houstonisd.org/fonwood

